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28TH FEBRUARY 2018 
 
The Electoral Matters Committee considered a report in respect of a proposal 
to undertake a Community Governance Review of the Bromsgrove District 
Area in accordance with the provisions of the Local Government and Public 
Involvement Act 2007. 
 
 
RECOMMENDED TO COUNCIL that a Community Governance Review of 
the Bromsgrove District Area does not take place in 2018. 
 


